Newsletter Date: 4th April 2025



Holbrook News



Parents' Evening

We look forward to seeing everyone on Monday or Tuesday for their Parents' Evening appointment to find out how your child's learning is going so far this school year. It is always a really valuable way for school and parents to foster their work in partnership for the benefit of the children.



We are keeping to our previous Parents' Evening format where staff will see parents in the child's own classroom (apart from Year 6). This will allow those valuable conversations to take place in a quieter environment. Year 6 appointments will be in the Studio which will be accessed via the new doors. Please arrive just before your appointment time and wait outside the classroom/studio.

If your appointment is overrunning a teacher may politely have to end the appointment and if necessary organise a follow up so that we can keep to time.



Thank you for your understanding.

This week has seen some glorious weather and let's hope it continues, but it does mean pupils take off their jumpers and cardigans to be comfortable. Can I remind parents to make sure that all uniform is named just in case a child doesn't put it in their drawer or on their peg. That way we can make sure it gets back to them at the end of the day.

Thank you for your support. Have a wonderful weekend! Mrs Bills





BEST Assembly.

What a fantastic finish to a school week hearing all about the wonderful learning in classes and those pupils who have really shown their Holbrook BEST since the last assembly to receive this week's awards!





A huge well done to all our award winners this week. Keep showing your Holbrook BEST.

This week our certificates were awarded to:-

Aaliah Desmond Halima Philip
Aisha Dmitri Hoorayn Rahma

Alicja Emanuel Minahil Reyan

Bellas Faizan Nomaan Sana

Christina Gabriela Olivia Seerat

Daniel George Parinaaz Zain

Daya Girisha Pearl





AANAA

School Council GRAND EASTER EGG RAFFLE

10p a ticket, 10 for £1

The School Council want their Grand Easter Egg Raffle to be flushed with success as they have decided to raise money to twin our school toilets with some in other parts of the world and fund a project in a community that helps families to build their own basic toilet, access clean water and learn about hygiene — a vital combination that saves lives.

The school council have been busy visiting classrooms to sell raffle tickets we are into the last few days of sales before we do the grand draw on Thursday Morning.

We hope you will continue to support our fund raising efforts for this good cause.

The School



After School Clubs.

As has been shown on the My Child at School APP when you signed up for clubs, this week ALL after school clubs are cancelled so please collect you child at 3:20pm from their classroom.

Summer Term Clubs

The sign up for clubs for the summer term will be shown on the My Child at School APP later on Friday.

ARRENT HOLIDAYS

The spring term finishes on Friday 11th April.
The summer term starts
Monday 28th April.

For anyone planning their summer holidays already... The summer term ends on

Friday 18th July

Wanted: Missing Books!

To save Mrs Phull having to send out reminder messages, please could everyone have a good check at home for any library books or reading books they may have borrowed but not yet returned, and bring them back to school next week.

Many thanks

